
RAVEN WRITES: Traditional Native Foods Camp
ARTS AND LITERACY INTEGRATION PRE–CONFERENCE

Sealaska Heritage Institute (SHI), in partnership 
with Juneau School District’s Artful Teaching 
program, is offering a professional development 
opportunity for K–6 educators leading up to 
SHI’s annual Culturally Responsive Education 
Conference. Participants will engage in a variety 
of arts integration workshops and spend time 
collaborating and planning for the upcoming 
school year. K–6 educators from Southeast 
Alaska communities outside of Juneau are 
eligible to apply.

Educators who fulfill the conference 
requirements will receive payment. Support 
for airfare and lodging may be available for 
selected educators.

Express Interest: 

bit.ly/Voices-ArtLit-CRE25

Date:  
Pre-Conference, August 4—5 
Conference, August 6—8

For more information: Danielle Hass at danielle.hass@sealaska.com or 907-586-9262
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The Voices on the Land program is supported by the Alaska Native Education (ANE) 
program grant PR #S356A240010 of the U.S. Department of Education, as part 
of an award totaling $2.5 million. The contents of this event do not necessarily 
represent the policy of ANE, DOE, or the U.S. Government and should not be 
assumed this program represents official views.

http://bit.ly/Voices-ArtLit-CRE25

